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			Hello All,
 
Sadly this Monday Message is not all good news. But from adversity, hopefully will come new opportunities.  
Calam Temple will NOT be selling Vidalia Onions this year.  With the current state of the pandemic, the loss of our shipping partner in Wyoming, and the anticipated increase in fuel/shipping costs, there is not a way to run this program and still foresee a reasonable (if any) profit for the Temple.  Please reach out to your traditional customers and let them know this update. 
Calam Temple will NOT have a Circus in 2021.   Jody Jordan from Jordan World Circus called us on 3/18/2021 with the update that he is not able to commit to his traditional summer-time route to this area of the country.   We know this cannot be an easy decision for Jody to make, and it is a very hard piece of news for the Temple.  
It will be critical for us to look for replacement programs for these traditional fraternal fundraising events.  A perfect example was the “Blind Draw Dart Tournament” that was held at the Sport’s Edition on the evening of March 20, 2021.  With the support of the Lewiston community, almost $1,700.00 was raised for Calam Temple.  We are very thankful for our partners in this fundraising activity. 
I hope to have more updated information in the April Clarion. 
Most Sincerely, 
Jim Logan 
Potentate.  









